
February 11, 2019

The Parkersburg Amateur radio Klub met at the Western Sizzlin Restaurant for the February 
meeting.

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm by President Jerry Wharton KA8NJW.  
Introductions were made by 21 members and guests.

The minutes of the January meeting were read and accepted.  

Treasurers report was read by Jerry KA8NJW in Jane's N8MOW absence. 

The 50/50 drawing of $16.00 was won by Brenda.  Fresh eggs were donated by Darlene 
W8PAN for a door prize – winner Darryl Fouse W8DLF.

Jerry mentioned two upcoming hamfests Mansfield OH on Feb 17 and Raleigh Amateur 
Radio Society in Raleigh, NC on Apr 20.

UNFINISHED BUSINESS: 
 
 'Gin' pole for antenna tower work will be completed by Earl KB8HRG in the near future.

NEW BUSINESS: 

The annual audit of Klub finances was conducted by Libby KA8FUA and Debby KA8ZLB.

Kurt K8UC shared an item regarding a CW key design contest conducted by ARRL in QST.
He is considering submitting a previously constructed key based on a McDonalds coffee cup /
lid.

Bob KB8EFB made a motion with second by Jim  KE8FFX to adjourn at 7:27 pm.

Minutes recorded by John W8IDW, secretary
List of attendees recorded


